Tina M. Bertrand
Woodbury County Treasurer
822 Douglas St Ste 102
Sioux City IA 51101
712-279-6495

February 17, 2023
RE: Request for r_eflind
Dear Board of Supervisors,

Closing Siouxland is requesting a refund of $1878.00 for parcel 8947 10 306 014 (4004 Glen
Oaks Blvd) for overpayment.. The new buyer’s escrow account is to pay the March 2023
payment and not the closing company. The refund will be processed upon confirmation that
funds were not returned as non-sufficient.

Thank you for your time,

Janet L. Trimpe
Woodbury County Tax Deputy



